
Philadelphia's Talk Station 

October 7, 1999 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your reception of our station WWDB-AM. The information you've 
provided describes transmissions we have made on the date mentioned on your request. 

Thank you for listening. 

Sincerely 

Chris Sarris 
Chief Engineer 

CS/ps 

166 East Levering Mill Road, Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 (610) 668-4400 


